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Allied-General Nuclear Services
Attn: Mr. Raymond C. Baxter, President
P. O. Box 827
Barnwell, South Carolina 29812

Gentlemen:

The enclosed IE Circular No. 79-03 is forwarded to you for infor=ation.
If there are any questions related to your understanding of the suggested
actions, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

K _3 C m-James P. O'Reilly
h Director

Enclosures:
1. IE Circular No. 79-03
2. List of IE Circulars

issued in the last
12 montho
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